4/29/2021

Popp’s Riverwalk Citgo
50 Maritime Drive

Manitowoc, W1 54220

To Whom It May Concern in the Finance Committee,

Due to Covid 19, and the lack of employees, we will be closing our doors on April 30", 2021. We
recently just renewed our license effective for July. Since we will not be open, nor needing the licenses,
we are asking for a refund and a return of our license fees since we will not be open to be using them.
We ask that you consider these hard times during this pandemic in your decision.

Thank You,

mw. Popp /

Agent



